
I join all the others in congratulating Professor Wright on his accomplishments at the FTC.
As both an academic and government official myself, I’ve long benefited from Dr. Wright’s
work in academia and in government. I’ve also greatly enjoyed a ring-side view of the his
upbeat and thoughtful manner for constructively engaging the diverse perspectives offered
by personnel across the government, academic, and private sectors.

Read the full piece here.

https://truthonthemarket.com/2015/08/26/commissioner-joshua-wright-colleague-gentleman-scholar-public-servant/

